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 Objection

Comments I strongly object to this planning application. I have family that live in Loxwood and visit them 
regularly. When we visit we always spend time walking the in beautiful woods that will be destroyed 
with this application. The most significant impact will be the noise and pollution, and the disruption to 
our access to public rights of way. There would be a massive loss of wildlife, including insects, as the 
trees and natural land are destroyed. This represents an unacceptable impact on a public amenity and 
enjoyment of this rural tranquil area as the development area is surrounded on all sides by close 
proximity of public rights of way which are in regular use. The high level of HGV traffic represents an 
unacceptable impact on public safety and amenity along the length of the route. The proposed 
development would result in unacceptable conflicts/impacts with adjacent and established farming 
activity. I also understand that there is no actual need for additional clay resources so the main 
argument for destroying an area of natural beauty is plainly wrong and not one of need but of profit.
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